
               
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents 

 

We are writing an additional bulletin this week with some important information 

regarding staffing and classes for the next academic year.  

 

We are delighted to be welcoming two new teachers to our dedicated team in 

September; they are Miss Charlotte Taylor and Miss Lottie Wight. We are also 

welcoming four new Teaching Partners, who will join us in September.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Detailed transition meetings are taking place over the coming weeks where your child’s 

teachers (current & new) will share information regarding your child. You will then have 

an opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher at Informal Open Evening on 

Thursday 13th July from 4pm until 5.15pm. Also, on that morning, every year group will 

move up to spend the morning with their new teacher. New members of staff receive a 

comprehensive induction to Leckhampton and have several opportunities to meet with 

new colleagues and their new class.  

Current class New Class Teacher(s) 

 YR Ash Miss Wallace 

 YR Elm Miss Yates 

 YR Oak Miss Heath  

YR Ash Y1 Larch Miss Manning 

YR Elm Y1 Birch Miss Whitfield 

YR Oak Y1 Hazel Mrs Chapman/ Mrs de Bear 

Y1 Birch Y2 Lime  Miss Wight 

Y1 Hazel Y2 Sycamore  Miss Thomas 

Y1 Larch Y2 Holly  Miss Wilding/ Miss Robson  

Y2 Holly Y3 Poplar  Mrs Clark 

Y2 Lime Y3 Cherry Mr Liddell 

Y2 Sycamore Y3 Chestnut  Mr Slade 

Y3 Cherry  Y4 Aspen Mrs Hatton  

Y3 Chestnut Y4 Hawthorn Mr Knight 

Y3 Poplar Y4 Hornbeam Mr Robinson 

Y4 Aspen Y5 Pine  Miss Taylor 

Y4 Hawthorn Y5 Rowan Miss West 

Y4 Hornbeam Y5 Alder Miss Simcock 

Y5 Alder Y6 Maple Miss Sullivan  

Y5 Rowan Y6 Juniper Miss Flook 
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Staffing update  

As the academic year draws to a close, we will sadly be saying goodbye to some of our 

staff members: 

 

 Mrs Rebecca Vickers, who works in the school office, will be leaving us this week 

to begin the next chapter of her career (in the NHS). 

 

 Mrs Jill Eyles, who was been a Teaching Partner in the school for many years, has 

decided that it is time to spend more time with her family.  

 

 Miss Heather Gallagher, who teaches Y2 Lime class, is relocating to Exmouth.  

 

 Mr Cavan Norton has decided to relocate back to his home city of Cardiff. 

 

And finally…after 19 years of dedicated and loyal service to the school, Mrs Sue Smith 

has decided to retire from her role as Bursar. She will be greatly missed by all of us 

here at Leckhampton. 

 

We would like to say an enormous ‘thank you’ to each and every member of staff who 

has been part of our school family and we wish them every success and happiness for 

the future. 

 

Reception to Year 1 Transition Meeting  

On Wednesday 28th June, there will be a parent meeting in the hall after morning 

drop-off (9am). Parents of the current Reception children are welcome to attend to 

find out some information about the transition from the Early Years Foundation Stage 

Curriculum to the Key Stage One National Curriculum. This talk will be led by Miss 

Heath (EYFS Leader) and Miss Thomas (KS1 Leader). If you are unable to attend, please 

let your child’s current class teacher know and information can be passed on after the 

meeting.  

 

SEND Coffee Morning 

On Tuesday 11th July, Mrs Pinless will be holding the last SEND Coffee Morning of the 

academic year. The event will take place in the main school hall from 8.45am to 

9.30am. Please do pop along if you would like to speak with Mrs Pinless or network 

with other parents.  

 

Calendar dates 

Please check the school website calendar for more upcoming events and term dates:  

Upcoming events - Leckhampton Primary School 

https://www.leckhampton.gloucs.sch.uk/calendar/

